
Emily of Cowes is racing the CDLA for the first time this year on the 6-8 of December and has some 
individual crew places available for the regatta. Emily has completed a number of Sint Maarten 
Heineken regattas, Caribbean 600s, Fastnet races and won the ARC in 2023. She has two 
professional skippers and even those with limited experience are welcome. She will be skippered 
by Neil Maher and Katy Rota both of whom have worked at the SMYC as youth sailing instructors. 

 

The special SMYC price for the event is $750 pp. Included is accommodation on board ins Saint 
Barth's and Anguilla, lunch and soft drinks while racing. 

 

For more information, please email phoenixyachtracing@gmail.com 
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